
4-1-19 

 

President Kim Meckle called this regular meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board to order on this 1
st
 day of 

April, 2019 at 7:10 pm.  Council members Karissa Gahner, Theresa Hoke, Kristin Reinowski, and Rachel Spear 

were present. 

 

Minutes of the 3-4-19 meeting were read and approved. 

 

Old Business: 

The Christmas tree has been taken down and removed from the park. 

 

Benches for the park will be tabled for the next meeting. 

 

New Business: 

Easter event preparations were discussed and delegated. 

 

The next meeting of the Anamoose Park Board will be held on Monday, May 6
th

, 2019 at 7:00 pm. 

 

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 9:00 pm. 


